
The Mundella News 

 

 

Term 4 Week 3 March 2021 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and friends of Mundella, 
 

One week down but, why does it feel like it has been three weeks 
already? 
 
It has, however, been fantastic seeing the children back in school, 
back in their classrooms, back into their work, back in the 
playground and . . . back together. 
 
The joy of many of them almost exploded from their smiles as they 
saw one another returning into their rooms on Monday morning. 
Furthermore, their excitement to share their news has been joyous 
to witness. 
 
It is going to be great to fall back in to sensible routines and 
springboard each and every one of them into the next chapters of 
their learning journey. 
 
As always, your help is most certainly welcome. Please help by 
maintaining bedtime routines, healthy eating, discussing school days 
and supporting punctual starts to each day. 
 
Thank you for supporting social distancing outside of the school gate 
and for wearing masks on and outside of the school site; we don't 
want any bubbles to have to return home! 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
 
Mr Westmorland 

Letter from Kent Police 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are looking forward to seeing our 
young people returning to their schools 
as we appreciate this has been a very 
difficult time for them and wish them 
all well. 
We do ask, however, that children are 
reminded of the current Covid 
guidelines when they are travelling to 
and from their homes.   
Please encourage them to make their 
way straight to school and to NOT meet 
beforehand with friends in public.  
At the end of the school day, the 
warmer weather will also undoubtedly 
entice children into parks and other 
public areas; however it is again 
important to remember that the 
current rules only allow meeting one 
person from another household at a 
safe distance outdoors, and only as part 
of daily exercise. 
During the next few weeks, our officers 
will be out in several locations for 
reassurance purposes and to ensure the 
safety of children and other people.  

 

5 Star Healthy Eating  
 

We will be encouraging children to eat a 
healthy meal in school, your child will come 
home with a sticker chart in their lunchbox 

on Monday. When they bring a healthy 
lunch into school they will collect a sticker.  

The aim is to fill the card with stickers! 
 Please ensure the sticker chart comes back 
in to school each day.  
Thank you for your support. 

Uniform Pop up Shop 
 

We will be opening a pop 
up uniform shop in the 

school hall on Thursday 18th 
March at 8:45am and 

2:45pm.  
There will be drop boxes on 

the playground each day 
for anybody who wishes to 
donate unwanted uniform.  

 

Free School Meal Vouchers 
 

We have noticed that some free 
school meal vouchers that were 

issued during school closures 
have not been accessed. If you 
received a text but are having 

trouble with accessing them then 
please speak to the office who 

are able to print them out.  
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